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Hi Berit

 

Good to hear from you.

 

I will complete your questionnaire and get it back to you shortly after clarifying a couple of issues with
Midlothian Council.

 

I hope we can move forward with making plans for this to begin in August 2017.

 

Regards

 

Wendy

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________________
 
Wendy Sutherland
Headteacher
St David's High School
1 Cousland Road
Dalkeith
Midlothian
EH22 2PS
 

          0131 654 4702
          @StDavidsHS
          St David's HS Dalkeith (available on the Apple & Google App Stores)
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From: Berit Roksvåg [mailto:Berit.Roksvag@hfk.no] 
Sent: 27 September 2016 14:54
To: Wendy Sutherland; Kerry Lewis
Subject: Partnership with St. David's High School

 

Hello Wendy and Kerry,

 

We are pleased to let you know that the County Executive Board has now approved the intended cooperation
between St. David’s and Amalie Skram videregående skole. We look forward to organising the final
arrangements and getting all the details in place.

 

In order for our students to get funding from the Norwegian State Education Loan Fund (Lånekassen) we
need to have a formalised agreement in place. Attached you will find a proposed draft of such an agreement,
and we would appreciate any input or comments you might have. Text marked in yellow = questions,
uncertain.

 

 

Best regards,

Berit

 

 

Berit Roksvåg
International Coordinator
Department of Education and Training
HORDALAND COUNTY COUNCIL

Tlf: +47 55 23 95 46 | Mob: + 47 92 44 63 12
www.hordaland.no | berit.roksvag@hfk.no
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